
100th anniversary of the beginning of the work of Archibald Reiss observed
Thursday, 05 June 2014.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
attended today the ceremony commemorating the 100th anniversary of the beginning of the
work of Dr. Rudolph Archibald Reiss in Serbia.
  
On the occasion, wreaths were laid at the monument to Archibald Reiss in Topcider Park by
President of Serbia Tomislav Nikolic, Ambassador of Switzerland in Belgrade Jean-Daniel
Ruch, Mayor of Belgrade Sinisa Mali and President of the Society for Cherishing the Tradition of
Liberation Wars in Serbia.

After the wreath-laying ceremony, those present were addressed by President Nikolic,
Ambassador Ruch and Minister of Labour, Employment, Veteran and Social Issues in the
Government of the Republic of Serbia Aleksandar Vulin.

The participants in the ceremony visited the photographic exhibition on the life and work of Dr.
Archibald Reiss.
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